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On November 21–22 in Hyojeong Cheonwon, a two day event, highlighted by a year-end banquet was 

held for members of the Heavenly Unified Korea Elder Members Association, including 50 invited 

officers from the Seoul Senior Citizens Association. 

 

The annual gathering of the Elder Members' Association marks its 58th anniversary this year was held as 

a two day seminar, to include important educational lectures on the theory of the heavenly unified Korea, 

and a report on the dedication of the Cheon Won Gung Cheonil Sanctum scheduled for May of 2023. 

 

Through their special lectures, Cho Man-woong and Yoon Jeong-ro, co-chairmen of the of the Heavenly 

Unified Korea Elder Members' Association expressed, "We hope that we can become elder members who 

can contribute to True Parents' peace movement to help bring an end to division of public opinion and 

support the work for national unity." 

 

After the special lectures, guest officials of the Seoul Metropolitan Government visited the Cheon Won 

Gung Public Relations Center and spent some time gaining an understanding of True Parents' Chung 

Pyung providence and the vision of the Hyojeong Cheonwon. In a special lecture, Yoon Young-ho, 

Director-General, FFWPU International Headquarters explained, "This is an opportune time for the elder 

members to unite their capabilities and wisdom for the future." 

 

A key member of the Seoul Association who attended said, "I express my gratitude to the Family 

Federation, which is constantly carrying out tremendous tasks that even the state cannot do. I was very 

moved by Dr. Han Hak-ja's amazing leadership and we have learned about the providence she is leading." 

 


